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Comments: I am writing to strongly oppose Heber Wild Horse Territory Plan #18916. Removing these horses

from a National Forest defeats the purpose of having National Forests. These horses, like the land they live on,

are protected and should stay that way. It can be terribly confusing and detrimental to the horses to move them

from their home territory and, possibly, separate them from members of their herds. The people of Arizona love

and respect the wild horses who live here and the government should do the same. Many people visit Apache

Sitgreaves National Forest with the hope of seeing one of these majestic animals. Please do what is right and

leave the horses alone!

 

 


